At the December meeting, junior
Becky Dandridge listens intently
as Hope Poole discusses plans for
the Christmas Tree project for
needy children. NHS meetings
were held at least once a month.

Juniors Karyn Davis and Ja-
mie Bunton discuss plans for
the Academic Awards. Karyn
was a varsity cheerleader and
Jamie played varsity football.

Treasurer Bramlett Easterlin
and Jamie Bunton discuss club
dues as Todd Addison and
Brian Edwards look on. All five
were juniors.

“It was an honor to be in the “Ienjoyed helping the community “The 1991-92 WHS chapter of
NHS,”’ said senior Christi Long. through the NHS,” said junior the NHS is one of the most co-
Brian Edwards. operative and homogeneous
groups that I have worked with,”’

said Mrs. Sallie Stephens.
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